Glen Park Neighborhood Association

Board Meeting Minutes May 1, 2013

20 Mizpah St.

In Attendance:

Michael Rice, President
Carolyn Deacy, Vice President and Public Safety Committee Chair
Sally Ross, Membership Secretary
Janice Levy, Recording Secretary
Mic Ames, Corresponding Secretary
Ashley Hathaway, Recreation and Park Committee Chair
Nicholas Dewar, Zoning and Planning Committee Chair
Bruce Bonacker, Housing Committee Chair

Quorum (Rice, Deacy, Ross, Levy, Ames)

7:06pm – Called to order

The Board noted that the next quarterly meeting will be in July.

Glen Park News Update

The Spring issue of the Glen Park News is out. The Board discussed recruiting additional writers, additional advertising and invoices.

The Board discussed the update given by MTA and the Planning Department at the April 11, 2013 Glen Park Association Quarterly Meeting. The Board reviewed a detailed printout of MTA and Planning's plans for the Diamond and Bosworth intersection, the Bosworth and Arlington intersection and the Still and Lyell Intersection.

The Board discussed the process for improving the Bosworth Corridor.

The Board discussed the process for appealing the soon to be installed AT&T U-verse boxes on the public right of way.

Rice called for a motion to review the latest MTA and Planning Department plans for transportation improvements along Bosworth Street and write a letter from the Board conveying the GPA's input. All in favor.

9:05pm – Meeting Adjourned